
 
ALEDO ISD BOARD MEETING TEMPLATE 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE: March 21, 2022 
 
AGENDA ITEM: 2015 Bond Project: Campus Controlled Entries – Phase II 
 
PRESENTER: Earl Husfeld, Chief Financial Officer and Tyler Boswell, Director of 
Construction and Facilities 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

• Campus controlled entries were included within the safety and security component 
of the 2015 Bond Program. 

• Projects included within this part of the 2015 Bond Program were the Coder 
Elementary addition/renovation and renovations of the front entries at Vandagriff 
Elementary, Stuard Elementary, and Aledo Middle School. 

• The remaining monies in this category of the 2015 Bond Program have been 
earmarked for Controlled Entries - Phase II.  

• Controlled Entries – Phase II encompasses the renovation of the front entry/office 
area of McCall Elementary, Stuard Elementary, Aledo ISD Learning Center, Daniel 
Ninth Grade Campus, and Aledo High School to provide a vestibule area layout 
similar to that of the campuses we have built/renovated since Walsh Elementary. 

• The District advertised on February 18, 2022 and February 25, 2022 for 
Competitive Sealed Proposals (CSP) for this project. A pre-proposal meeting was 
held for interested contractors on March 1, 2022. The due date for submitting a 
CSP was March 10, 2022.  

• After review and evaluation of all CSP responses received, we plan to present this 
item to the Board of Trustees for consideration/action at the April 2022 regular 
board meeting.    

 
FISCAL INFORMATION:  
The cost will be paid from 2015 bond funds allocated for Controlled Entries: Safety and 
Security. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
None  
   
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:   
None – Informational Report  


